SPECIAL TOWN OF MEDARY
BOARD MEETING WITH CLOSED SESSION
Thursday, August 3, 2017
4 PM – Onalaska City Hall, 415 Main Street
Meeting Minutes


Attendance: Linda Seidel, Mike Weibel and Steve Elsen with representatives from the City of Onalaska.

Meeting was called to order by Mike Weibel, 2nd Steve Elsen, All Ayes 4:00 pm

Motion to move to closed session pursuant to Wisconsin Statute 19.85(1)(e) for consideration, development and approval of negotiating strategy regarding Medary’s fire contract with the City of Onalaska. The Board will reconvene in open session pursuant to 19.85(2) for possible action on the closed session. Mike Weibel, 2nd Steve Elsen, All Ayes, 4:02 pm

The City of Onalaska reviewed the previous fire contract with the Town Board, answered questions per the Town Board Members and reviewed a “revised contract” that would only service the properties East/West of La Crosse River but not North/South.

The Town of Medary thanked the City for the information as reviewed and requested a “copy” of the revised contract be sent to Linda Seidel, Chairperson.

Motion to reconvene in open session, Linda Seidel, 2nd Mike Weibel, All Ayes 4:39 pm
Motion to adjourn Steve Elsen, 2nd Mike Weibel, All Ayes 4:40 pm


[bookmark: _GoBack]Respectively Submitted, 
Linda Seidel, Chairperson
Town of Medary

